MURLI NOTICEBOARD - 09/06/07

(3 UPDATING OUR INFORMATION FOR PUBLICITY PURPOSES &)

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Om shanti. We have been able to receive very good attention from the media when we hold programmes
with our Dadi’s. However, it is important that the information we give to the media and print on our
posters is accurate. So we would like to just draw your attention to some information we use quite
frequently and that is often misquoted on posters, press releases etc.

1. That Dadi is ‘The most stable mind in the world’. This has never been said by any scientist. Dadi
was tested by Scientists at the Medical and Science Research Institute at the University of Texas,
USA in 1978. They said that this was the most stable mind that they had tested, which is very
different from the words, ‘The most stable mind in the world’. The most stable mind in the world
appeared as the heading for a news article in the local newspaper at the time. So you are requested
to delete this phrase from any publicity material.

2. About Dadi Janki being a Wisdom Keeper. Again there is a particular context to this and so if you
do mention it then it has to be with that context as follows:

Dadi Janki is one of the ‘Keepers of Wisdom’, an eminent group of spiritual and religious leaders,
convened at the Earth Summit in Rio in 1992 and at Habitat II in 1996 to advise political leaders
on the spiritual dilemmas underpinning current worldwide issues.

Please do not use the word Wisdom Keeper without the clear context of the two UN events.

It is very important to be accurate in our facts when communicating with the public. Thank you for your
co-operation.

Love and regards,
In Baba’s yaad,

London Office



